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From: Stuart & Linda Nesburg
To: Ek, Scott (PUC)
Subject: Re: reconsideration
Date: Thursday, July 3, 2025 9:33:20 AM

You don't often get email from slnesburg@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

On Jul 1, 2025, at 11:38 AM, Stuart & Linda Nesburg <slnesburg@gmail.com>
wrote:

﻿

Scott Ek
Public Utilities Commission

I oppose the route change effected April 10, 2025.  If I had received notice
of the hearing and had I known of the proposed change, I would have
appeared to oppose it.

I receive no notices of meetings. 

I was able to obtain the video of the April 10, 2025 meeting.  I have never
heard from Mr. Potter or Mr. Mertens.

Please reconsider Route 213.

Linda Nesburg
Parcel Identification 63-017-3020

mailto:slnesburg@gmail.com
mailto:scott.ek@state.mn.us
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

